
November 10, 2015 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I write on behalf of Dr. Tom Tobin. I met Tom at a Desire2Learn Fusion event, attending his 
program by happenstance, but was drawn in by his humor, warm personality, and ability to 

engage a classroom filled with faculty and administrators.  

This led me to invite him to present to the faculty at Palmer College of Chiropractic, where I head 

the Center for Teaching and Learning. Tom’s presentation was on copyright and on academic 
integrity. He was perhaps the most well received speaker in the history of our faculty in-services.  

And he was a pleasure to work with: thorough, well prepared, and with great attention to detail. 

He had material to us in advance of his presentation, made arrangements so that we could record 
and circulate his presentation, and in general made working together seamless. I have 

subsequently recommended him to our branch campuses in Port Orange, FL and San Jose, CA. 

In short, if you are considering bringing him in, I do strongly recommend that you do. You will 
rarely see such engagement.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dana J. Lawrence, DC, MMedEd, MA 
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